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Thank you for your participation in the CHOP Biobank! This bi-annual newsletter is meant 

to keep you updated on CHOP Biobank activities and how the Biobank is enabling 

breakthroughs at CHOP.  

The CHOP Biobank was featured in a CHOP Where Discovery Leads article in June of this 

year.  

 
CHOP Biobank: Unlocking the Secrets to Childhood Health and Disease  

 

All CHOP patients are eligible to participate! Please share the Biobank webpage, CHOP Biobank: Making 

Breakthroughs Together | Children's Hospital of Philadelphia with other CHOP families who may be 

interested. 

You may withdraw from the CHOP Biobank at any time. Please contact the Study Team at 

biobank@chop.edu or 267-426-7755.  

 

https://www.research.chop.edu/cornerstone-blog/chop-biobank-unlocking-the-secrets-to-childhood-health-and-disease
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